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EARTH DAY MEETING
Our new initiative to raise awareness and funds for our lawsuit is our latest campaign to 
distribute our brochures to retail businesses, restaurants and marine interests that are willing to 
support us with a display.
  
We want to make this fun for everyone and arrange a team challenge distribution week that 
starts this Saturday to coincide with other Earth Day activities!
  
Meet us this Saturday, APRIL 22 between 8am and 10am at Flagler Park (under the 
new Roosevelt Bridge, past the Stuart Feed museum at the big round pavilion. We will have 
brochures and displays ready for you to pick up and go! Come alone or come with your own 
team!
  
If you have any questions, call Jamie Burns at 772-708-9228. See you there!
  
Rivers Coalition Legal Task Force
The Legal Task Force has been meeting regularly with our team of lawyers regarding the 
lawsuit. It is a formidable task and has consumed a great deal of time and attention by Rivers 
Coalition Members involved in that process.
  
Because the lawsuit must be our focus at this time, we have decided to postpone the usual end 
of month meeting for April. We'll let you know as soon as we can schedule the next meeting.
  
Pass This On To Other Concerned Citizens !
To be added to the Friends of the Rivers Coalition E-news (FORCE) reply to 
jrburns@bellsouth.net with "RC ADD ME" in the subject line. Visit us at www.RiversCoalition.org
Thank You for your Support!
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